
 
Deputy Dean for International Relation attended the exit presentation and
evaluation of exchanged students from College of Pharmacy, University of
Arizona, USA

 

Feb 06, 2013       
 
Assist. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relation, Assoc. Prof Busba
Chindavijak, Head of Department of Pharmacy and academic staffs at the Department of Pharmacy
attended the exit presentation and evaluation of Mr. Niyat Patel and Mr. Pedro Diaz, exchanged
students from College of Pharmacy, University of Arizona, USA during January 3 to February 6, 2013
at Room R309, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1022


